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The Castlewood Dragons have had another amazing season full of FUN, FRIENDS, and EXERCISE! Watch for next 

month’s newsletter to check out our Castlewood Champs medal winners!  We would like to thank the Dragons swim 

board for their hard work and dedication, as well as resident, Heather Miller of Heather Miller Photography for    

OUTSTANDING team and individual photos and HOA President, Tony Leone of Sublimation Depot for AMAZING 

engraved Coach’s gifts including Coach Melissa’s fun personalized photo cup!!! One final thanks goes out to all the 

wonderful Castlewood Residents who support the team, and the great parents who volunteer to make all the fun      

possible!  



2021 Castlewood Dragons Swim Season  





 

 

 



 



 

 

Annual Meeting of the Membership: 

Friday, December 10, 2021 

 

 

Board Information 

Tony Leone, President 

Mike Murphy, Vice President 

Jeff Bailey, Secretary 

Amber Coddington, Treasurer 

James Richter, Director  

 

Modifications Committee 

Bert Williams, Kathy Parker, 

Heyder Alsaffar, Steve Dodson , and  

Peggy Williams         

 

 

Annual Assessments of $650 are due  

January 1, 2022 

 



Castlewood Advertisers  



 

Castlewood CONNECTION 

CASTLEWOOD HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION 

3420 FAIRFIELD LANE 

HIGHLAND VILLAGE, TX 75077 

 


